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Local CRP Workshops Planned This Week

Several local workshops on the Conservation Reserve Program are planned this week.

The workshops will be Tuesday evening at the Seneca Public Library from 6 to 8; Wednesday
evening at the Highland Community College’s Klinefelter Farm near Hiawatha from 6 to 8 ; and
Thursday evening at the Frankfort Regional Education Center from 7 to 9. A dinner will be
provided at each workshop.

In addition, a workshop will be held Thursday at the USDA Service Center in Holton by
appointment that morning.

The USDA has announced a general CRP signup starting May 20th and running through June 14th.
For more information on the workshops and to register call the Nemaha County Conservation
District office in Seneca at 785-336-2186.
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